OiL CONSERVATION CoMMiIsSsION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240

April 19, 1971

Corinne Grace
Box 2062
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attention: Mr. Michael P. Grace
Dear Mr. Grace:

On January 20, 1971 this office wrote to you requesting information on
your State "AI" Well No. 1 located in Unit P of Section 20, T-10-8,
R-33-E. 1If you remember, the last report we had on this well was dated
May 13, 1969 and covered re-entry, perforations » 8swabbing, and stated
that you proposed to squeese the bottom two perforations. Also, in my
letter of January 20 I requested Form C-108 showing the present status
of the well, any work done since the last report, and future plans for
the well. 1 also stated in the letter that I expected to hear from you
on this matter prior to February 1, 1971.

Since you have chosen to ignore my inquiries, and since a recent inspec-
tion of the well shows it to be non-operating, it appears in order to
plug and abandon this well. If you do not answer this inquiry by April
30, I will have no choice but to request that your bonding company plug
and abandon the well.

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D.
Supervisor, District 1
JDR/mc
cc-John W. Rahlfs Co., Agent
The Travelers Indemnity Co.
404 West Illinois
Midland, Texas
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